
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
 

ACCREDITATION COMMITTEE OF THE IRBA 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

Johannesburg / 3 December 2019 
 

 

Please take note of Government Gazette 42861 - Board Notice 192 of 2019, published on 29 
November 2019. 

 
The IRBA calls for nominations for members to serve on its Accreditation Committee (ACCOM) to 
evaluate applications by professional bodies that seek accreditation. The applications will be 
evaluated against the requirements of the IRBA's Accreditation Model. 
 
An application form, as well as further information regarding ACCOM, are available on the IRBA 
website. The closing date for applications is 15 January 2020. 

 
 
Nadine Kater 

Director: Education and Transformation 
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